
FALKLAND ISLANDS MARITIME AUTHORITY 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO 06/2022 

King George Bay (West Falklands) 

Berkeley Sound (East Falklands) 

Acoustic Wildlife Monitoring Devices 
 

Acoustic wildlife monitoring devices have been established in Berkeley Sound in the following 
position: 

51°34.74’S    057°48.04’W 

 

and in King George Bay in the following position: 

51°36.00’S   060°23.97’W     

 

The device is sub-surface floating 3m above the Seabed and unmarked. It is not expected to 
cause a hazard to navigation. 

Vessels are requested to give the devices a wide berth and not to approach or anchor within 
500m of the noted positions. 

Steuart Barlow 
Deputy Harbour Master, 
Falkland Islands Government. 
Issued on 16/12/2022   


